
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be repaving State Road (S.R.) 44, also known 
as East New York Avenue, from Hill Avenue to the eastbound Interstate 4 (I-4) on-ramp, with the 
exception of the Kepler Road intersection. A roundabout at S.R. 44 and Kepler Road is planned for a 
future project, which is scheduled to start construction in Summer 2024.

Additional improvements include minor widening, slope corrections, and guardrail upgrades at the 
I-4 overpass. This project will also enhance intersection lighting, upgrade pedestrian signals, and 
reconstruct sidewalk curb ramps to meet current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists can expect nighttime lane closures and traffic shifts on S.R. 44 throughout the project. 
Workers known as flaggers will use signage to guide drivers around these lane closures and direct 
them to slow down or stop as needed. 

Occasional nighttime off-ramp closures at the I-4 interchange with S.R. 44 (Exit 118A/Exit 118B) 
between the hours of 10 p.m. and 5 a.m. will also be required to facilitate construction. During 
these ramp closures, a detour will be in place that still allows motorists to exit at the interchange. 
Signage and traffic control devices will direct drivers around all closures.

The contractor will maintain access to sidewalks, businesses, and residences during construction. 
Pedestrian detours will be utilized as necessary. Motorists and pedestrians are asked to exercise 
caution while traveling through the work zone. 

Uneven pavement is a common, unavoidable roadway condition with resurfacing projects as 
the contractor must place different layers of asphalt during various phases of construction. Road 
conditions during construction are short-term and will become less apparent as the project nears 
completion.

The construction schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. For project 
updates, visit the FDOT’s Central Florida Roads website, www.cflroads.com.
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PROJECT START
September 2023

CONTRACTOR
P & S Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$5.4 Million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Summer 2024

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

386-740-3566 
britney.jones@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.

S.R. 44 (E. New York Ave) from Hill Avenue to the I-4 Eastbound On-Ramp

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR PROJECT LOCATION MAP

https://www.cflroads.com/project/445300-1
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